
NOTICE
Dear Parents / Guardians of Grades LKG - V
*As per the Punjab Government instruction the winter holidays

have been extended for grades LKG - v. The school will remain
closed from 15/01/2024 to 2l/01/2024 for grades LKG to v. But
classes will be conducted through Online Mode.

*

14/0 I /2024

(Principal)


